
 

Byron Bay Golf Club Sub Committees 
 

To assist in the future planning for our club and the smooth 
operations of current areas the following Sub Committees have been 
established.  These committees report to the Board of Directors on 
all matters 
 
House      IT Committee 
Gary Charles (Chair)    David Chegwyn (Chair) 
Stephen Parker     Bjorn Peterson 
 
Finance      PGA Committee 
David Chegwyn (co-chair)  Peter Sinclair (Tournament Director) 
Campbell Korff (co-chair)  Isabelle Pinon   
Paul Clark        
 
Match / Handicapping   Course 
Peter Sinclair (Chairperson)  Peter Sinclair (Chairperson) 
Bjorn Peterson     Bjorn Peterson 
Paul Clark     Judy Priest 
Greg Stewart (if required)   Mat Crandell  
       David Chegwyn 
 
Business Development   
Campbell Korff (Chair)    
Peter Sinclair      
Steven Parker 
Isabelle Pinon 
 
Secretary Manager & President to attend all meetings as required * 
If you have any queries regarding any of the above areas please see 
one of our sub committee members 


